
                    The Mulars in Argentina      

BEMA * 4744 Winchester Pike * Columbus * OH 43232 * Tel. 614-833-0488 
email * judy@bemamissions.org  
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Greetings to you our friends, from Buenos Aires, Argentina! 
 
We are now in the middle of our winter, and though we do not get snow here, we have experienced deep 
frost for a good number of mornings. Thank God for the sun which not only illuminates, but also warms our 
days. And all that, . . . without charge! 
 
With the change of seasons comes the normal seemingly deadening of things with its slowing down of 
production, yet deepening roots to come with much more force in the soon to come spring. Then colds and 
flu’s will be history and our Lord praised for His healings. 
 
On the human family side, the last few months have been very fruitful as 
three great-grandchildren were added being born in Neuquén, Perú, and the 
last one, Teodoro Jeremías Mular being born a couple of weeks ago, here in 
B.A. This made our oldest son George, Pastor of the church here, and his 
wife Sandra, first time grandparents.  
 
Speaking of children, please pray for the special activity being prepared for 
children’s day in the middle of August. Always an important and fruitful day 
here. 
 
Our country is experiencing many social-economic changes, hopefully for the better. Our president elect is 
trying to bring it back from 20 years of socialistic practices and the association with the bad guys in the world 
scene to a pro-western, pro-Israel, free market economy. All that is very good, and so far, it has had the 
support of the people. But the skyrocketing prices are taking its toll sending many into bankruptcy and 
poverty. Please pray for President Javier Milei, and vice-president Victoria Villaruel, for their salvation and 
protection. 
 
Pray for believers in the congregations of our Bible believing Baptist churches that we may be more faithful 
than ever and bolder in our witness for our Savior and Lord Jesus Christ. 
 
Hard times are not only times of testing, but also a great time of opportunity to experience the faithfulness of 
our God and the reality of the Christian life. 
 
Each day we are led to be more thankful to the Lord for His mercy and to you for sustaining us in prayer and 
financially as you do. 
 
Let us continue sowing faithfully, . . . Harvest Day is coming soon! 
 
Serving Him in, . . . Argentina, 
 

Al & Marty 

albertomular@gmail.com 
(405) 998-3132 

Home church: Southwest Baptist Church, Oklahoma City, OK  
Pastor Jason Gaddis – (405) 682-1491 
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